
November 16, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Daniel S. Alcorn, Esq. 

Fensterwald & Alcorn 

Tysons Corner 

1952 Gallows Road 

Suite 307 

Vienna, Virginia 22182 

 

Dear Mr. Alcorn: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 13, 1995 to Chairman John Tunheim.  He has asked me to 

respond to you. 

 

The Review Board appreciates the suggestions and is interested in the persons whom you have 

identified in your letter as possibly being in possession of assassination records.  We would like to 

take this opportunity to accept your offer to provide additional information.  Specific information, in 

writing, regarding what relevance the individual may have to the assassination and what records that 

person may possess, as well as any specific citation of sources that support the relevance of the 

individual and the possible existence of records, is most valuable to the Review Board and staff.  

This will allow for a careful evaluation of the information and a determination of how to best pursue 

relevant leads. 

 

Again, our thanks to you and Jim Lesar for putting this information together.  We appreciate your 

efforts and look forward to the additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  

 


